
Our goal is to recognize and reinforce the hard work that goes into ensuring that all 
students learn at high levels. 
 
How we do this: 
*Pictures in our weekly communication that capture things we want to reinforce 
 
Tell Me Something Good..Featuring All Hands on Deck with 2nd Grade UA Time 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 





*Play these pictures as a slide~show with music at the start of every staff gathering 
 
*Happy Face Notes to reinforce what we are seeing in the classrooms during walk 
throughs-minimum of 5 per week 
 
*Certificates and lunch for grade level teams who meet their SMART Goals-publicly 
celebrated at meetings 
 

 
 
*Food and raffles and thank yous on a regular basis (some is donated by the 
community~CPK, Beer Baron) 
 
*Staff room boards to celebrate and thank each other 
*WoW Wall to highlight the amazing success of student growth as a result of all of the 
work 
 
 
Ideas to Add: 
*Rose Ceremony~each teacher/grade level gives a rose to someone they want to 
recognize for going above and beyond 
*Super Stars~teachers nominate two people (one person twice a year) to recognize for 
their hard work with student learning 
**Invite DO people to these*** 





 








